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Brenda/Trevor — regarding Forestry’s reimbursement of $9,600 to the Kenai Peninsula Borough for the Cooper
Landing Landowner grant slash disposal service.

This was not a grant to KPB; but a reimbursement of the costs for the slash disposal services.

Please let me know if you have any other questions!

Take Care, Stay Well, Be Safe!! Marjy

Mary Gaiser, Accountant I11

Alaska Division of Forestry

550 W. 7" Avenue, Anchorage, AK 99501
Phone: (907) 269-8450 / Fax: (907) 269-8931

Email: mary.gaiser@alaska.gov



